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Highway Superintendent Report: 03/21/2023: Richard Meilleur 
 
 
We have spent the majority of our time maintaining winter roads. 
 
Also, we have patched all our major potholes with cold patch. 
 
We have changed the Broomcore on one of our power brooms and started 
sweeping some of the heavy sand areas with the tractor broom. 
 
We have opened up the Thurston road and will be opening the rest of our 
seasonal roads this week and next as they need to be opened by April 1st.  
 
We broke a plow harness on one of our plow trucks and have re-fitted it with a 
spare one we had. I would like to thank Jesse Fenlong and Ryan Miller for the 
excellent job they did to get it back together and fabricated in just a couple of 
days.  
 
I am looking at going off 2 shifts on the first Monday in April. We will stay on 5-8 
hour days Monday through Friday 7:00 am to 3:30 pm for 2 weeks and then go to 
4 -10 hour days for the rest of the summer.  
 
I would also like to thank the men for another safe and productive year.  
 


